OWLS Meeting

April 7, 2014

Present: Dalton Enfield, Wilda Werner, Brenda Henry, Diane Montgomery-Cox, Kathy Davis-Vrbas

Dalton presented several ideas for small guzzlers for the nature trail. Dalton is interested in building the guzzlers for his Eagle Scout Project. The committee discussed the designs, gave Dalton several ideas, and asked him to work on a final design. The small guzzler design will have to be approved by the Township Board. The committee would like to see the guzzlers in place by spring of 2015. 

General maintenance of the nature trail was discussed. There was discussion on efforts to keep the grasses from growing up in the wildflower area; and discussion on other possible types of native wildflowers that might do well in the environment. 

Wilda will check to find out for sure if the Tree Board has ordered the memorial tree that will be planted near the Hayden Nature Trail entrance. A spring snow crab tree was chosen.

Brenda brought up that there are still 10-12 shrubs without cages and they definitely don’t do as well as the shrubs with cages. The committee discussed having a work day to put cages on the remaining shrubs.

Several dates were discussed as possible work days. Brenda will work on finding a day that will work and students who might be interested in helping. 

